
April 2021 Section-of-the-Month 

Megan Murphy, Franklin Smith, & Rachel Murphy 

 
These three have been chosen as SPT-Section-of-the-Month for April of 

2021 because of their continued ability to succeed and help their students succeed 
through the duration of this semester. Megan, Franklin, and Rachel have excelled 
at mentoring their students through this difficult semester despite all being new to 
MTH 168, with Megan being a one-semester veteran training two new-hires. These 
three have continuously had excellent scores for every objective and assignment, 
unanimously winning the Homework Completion Challenge thus far.  

Megan is finishing up her second year as a double major in Civil 
Engineering and Mathematics. When she isn’t working hard to study for her 
courses or complete her SPT responsibilities, you may find her working on her art.  

Franklin is a first year student with a major in Mathematics. He is a nine 
year Navy veteran who enjoys many things that he considers “nerdy.” He has an 
incredibly impressive collection of board games, which will hopefully one day be 
displayed at his very own board game cafe.  

Rachel is a first year student as well, who is a Chemical Engineering major 
with a Mathematics minor. She is a member of the Phi Sigma Rho sorority, and 
thoroughly enjoys doing makeup. Fun fact: she has ten tattoos!  

 
 

Congratulations Megan, Franklin, and Rachel!  

 
 


